

25th January 2016

The Occupier

Dear Sir / Madam

Birmingham Cycle Revolution: Local Links Package 3 – Richard Street

Birmingham Cycle Revolution is an exciting initiative to encourage more people to cycle in and around the city. Our vision is to make cycling an everyday way to travel in Birmingham. We want 5% of all trips in the city to be made by bike by 2023 and to double this again to 10% by 2033. This will help to make our city healthier, greener, safer and less congested.

For further information about the Birmingham Cycle Revolution please visit www.birmingham.gov.uk/bcr.

Richards Street is included in the Local Link schemes which represent on-highway works to facilitate cycle movement to and from the off-road Green Routes (particularly where these cross public roads) and to link them to the main on-street cycling network.

The proposals for Richard Street include the installation of a drop kerb at the entry/exit of the canal access.

The details of the proposals are shown on the attached plan CA-02526 S01 06 04 06 005.

The Council would like to hear your views on these proposals and would be grateful if you could give us your feedback by sending your responses to transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk or via www.birminghambeheard.org.uk. Responses should be received no later than 5th February 2016.

These are preliminary proposals and may be subject to change depending on responses received to this consultation.

Meanwhile, to ensure that these measures are made known to all parties who may be affected by them, i.e. landlords, owners, freeholders etc., I would be grateful if you could bring the contents of this letter to the attention of any persons with an interest in your property.

If you would like to discuss these proposals further, please contact me on: 0121 675 4401 or email me at: transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk.

Yours faithfully

Rajpreet Singh Mander

Engineer

Anne Shaw **Acting Assistant Director** Transportation and Connectivity Birmingham City Council PO Box 16719 Birmingham B2 2GA

Your Reference:

Our Reference:

TSP/CA-02526/RM

Telephone:

0121 675 4401

Facsimile: email:

0121 303 6379 transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk